
THE ALBERTA 

TEACHERS' 

ASSOCIATION 

.ATHE�.AT:ICS COUNCIL 

Vo I ume IX, Number I , November, 1969 

.. ..  

FROM THE PRESIDENT 

VEAR MCATA MEMBERS, 
Jim Kean, President of MCATA, was 
editor of the Annual for 1968-69. 
Jim is Head of the Mathematics 
Department at Lord Beaverbrook 
High School, Calgary. 

I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank all members of the 1968-69 
Executive Committee for their efforts and 
contributions in making last year one of 
the most successful Mathematics Council 
history. 

The annual conference was an example of the thought and effort that went 
into the activities of last year. 

I hope that in this new year the Math 
Council will continue to grow as it has in 
the past. Participation of members in the 
Council 1 s activities and programs will be 
the main theme of the 1969-70 term. I want 
to see strong regional councils become the 
major activity of MCATA. Plans are al­
ready being made to organize two more re­
gional councils in the Peace River area 
and in Calgary. Members in other areas 
who are interested in promoting regionals 
should send a letter to the Executive 
Committee. 

James A. Kean 
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TH[ NEW NEW MATHEMATICS 

A MATHEMATICS LABORATORY 

IN GRADES VII ANO V[JI 

TEACHING MATHEMATICS 11 

A letter to the Globe I.Z'l1d Hait 
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CANADIAN UNIVERSITY SERVI CE OVERSEAS I 2 

R[FERENCES FOR MATH[MATICS 15 ANO 25 14 

CURRICULUM N[WS 

BOOK REVIEW 
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TO KEEP YOU INFORMED 

14 

15 

16 

Newsletter Editor: Mary Beaton 
Faculty of Education, University of Calgary 
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